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PR#432 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

One-Day Training Workshop for CEOs 
 
Belmopan. August 26, 2021. 12:00 p.m. 
 
On Friday, August 27, 2021, the Ministry of the Public Service, Constitutional 
and Political Reform will be hosting a Strategic Training Session for chief 
executive officers (CEOs) within the Government of Belize. Earlier this year, 
the ministry held two other workshops, one for administrative officers and the 
other for finance officers.  
 
In both those sessions, it was recognized that a sensitization training for the 
new CEOs would be most effective in strengthening their understanding of 
policies and regulations governing the public service. The idea was 
welcomed by the CEOs and the Training Unit of the ministry began 
organizing the workshop.  
 
The morning session of the training will feature the human resource 
management processes, policies, procedures and related legislations. An 
overview of the role of the Ministry of the Public Service Constitutional and 
Political Reform and its symbiotic relationships with the Services 
Commission, line ministries and Ministry of Finance will be highlighted. The 
afternoon session will focus on the accounting procedures in the government 
service and the governing regulations.   
 
The ministry has been cognizant of the current economic circumstance and 
has ensured to keep costs at a minimum. At the end of this workshop, the 
team from the ministry expects that CEOs will be able to improve good 
governance within their ministries. 
 
The Ministry of the Public Service, Constitutional and Political Reform thanks 
the CEOs for their willingness to learn more about their role in helping to 
build a better and stronger Belize. The ministry remains committed to 
promoting personal development in all public officers and continues to build 
a more dynamic civil society. 
 
Ends  
 
For more information, contact: 
Michelle Rodriguez 
Public Relations Officer  
Ministry of the Public Service, Constitutional and Political Reform 
822-2204/05 
public.relations@mps.gov.bz 


